IASFAA PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT
MEETING MINUTES

April 23, 2008

Members Present:  Kristi Fuller, Pam Smith, Jolaine Sweiger, Michelle Richardson, 

Carolyn Halgerson, Marsha Boender, Erin Gjerde, Tracy Havener

I. Support Staff Workshop – Amy Schipper, committee chair of PD for the Admissions organization joined the meeting to discuss this event.  It was decided that the registration fee for the workshop would be set at $20.  Erin will work with Tracy to get the registration on the IASFAA web site.  It was decided to close registration on July 8.  IASFAA will collect all the money for the event.  Amy volunteered the admissions committee to come up with an ice-breaker to take place in the morning before the general speaker.  The 6 interest sessions that were decided on (some do not have the correct title) and the person in charge of organizing the session were:
I Don’t Trust Martians – Carolyn

Security – Amy will contact the Regents security offices

How Students Communicate (Web 2.0) – Amy

A Balancing Act – Carolyn

Credit Scoring and Identity Theft – Erin

Workplace Wellnes – Pam


       After some discussion, it was decided that we would use Wellness as our theme this 

                   year.  Everyone needs to brainstorm to try to come up with a catchy theme. 


       Marsha brought up that the Jump Start Coalition meetings are held July 17 and 18.  

                   Erin put a call into Natalee Girardi at ICSAC to see if we could find out how this


       might impact financial aid offices.  If it does not affect offices, we do have a signed 

             contract for July 17.  If she feels this will greatly impact attendance, we will look for


       another date in July.


        Due to the new and ever-changing regulations, it was decided that we will not solicit


              donations from lenders for gift bags.  Admissions and Financial Aid committees will


              try to come up with some extra money to provide low-cost giveaways.
II. Next Meeting – May 22, 2008 at 1:15 p.m. via telenet – Amy will also join in to give

updates on her committee’s assignments.
